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Dear Mr Machover, 

Thank you for your letter clarifying you do not support the Communist Party of Great Britain and Labour 

Party Marxists. The Party has reviewed the matters of fact surrounding your case and the decision has 

been taken to rescind your automatic exclusion from the Labour Party.  

The Party remains of the view that any reasonable person looking at the evidence available in public 

(which includes at least one video of you speaking at an event sponsored by CPGB and LPM, 44 articles 

published with your permission by CPGB’s own publication and primary form of campaigning, the Weekly 

Worker and 17 videos of you speaking published on CPGB’s website as of 6 October 2017) would 

conclude that you have given support to at least one, if not both, of these organisations over a period of 

ten years including while you were a member of the Labour Party. Such support is incompatible with 

Labour Party membership, so thank you for clarifying that this was not your intention to provide such 

support.  

The Party would like to urge you to take a cautionary approach towards any actions which appear to be 

clear prima facie breach of the Party’s rules in order to avoid any future misunderstandings regarding 

your eligibility for membership of the Labour Party.  

Yours sincerely 

Sam Matthews,  

Head of Disputes 


